
HB 0132 - Health – Mental and Emotional Disorders – Consent (Mental Health Access Initiative) 

 

 

Chairwoman Pendergrass and the HGO Committee Members: 

I oppose HB 132, which would give minors the ability to seek out and “purchase” mental health services.  

I am a mom of three kids and live in Rockville.  I do not like that the parent can be kept in the dark while the child 
receives counseling.  

 

Thank you, 

Kara Fisher 

Rockville, District 19 

 

 


